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April 6, 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian of Future Sullivan Heights Secondary Stars: 
 
We invite you and your child to attend a Grade 7 Information Evening to be held on April 14, 2021 at 

6:30 pm on ZOOM. We have planned a presentation for you as part of our process for the transition 

of your child to the secondary program.  We hope to provide you with important information regarding 

the educational program for next year grade 8 students and answer any questions that you may have 

for us.  Please use the link and passcode below to access the meeting.   

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81672449141?pwd=VnEvazBqWVpnaEV6eUtuR3JXVU82QT09 

Meeting ID: 816 7244 9141 

Passcode: 8KE9bi 

In February Counsellors visited elementary schools to help students complete Course Requests for 

their grade 8 year.  Your child will have received a handout explaining how you, as a parent can 

access your new MyEd BC Parent Portal in the Spring to see your child’s account. Grade 8 students 

have limited elective choices but we want you to see what was offered.   

Our agenda for the Parents’ Information Evening will be: 

 Introduction 

 Parent Advisory Council 

 Transitioning to Grade 8 

 Student Supports 

Please note that due to increasing enrollment, Sullivan Heights Secondary is over capacity and 

unable to accept students who are not attending one of our associate schools.  Please check our 

school website for more details.   

For your information, we have provided a list of important dates on the reverse side of this letter. 

We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday, April 14 at 6:30pm. 

Yours truly,  

 

 

 

David Baldasso 
Principal 

SULLIVAN HEIGHTS SECONDARY SCHOOL 

6248 - 144 Street, Surrey, BC  V3X 1A1        Ph: (604) 543-8749        Fax: (604) 543-9684 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81672449141?pwd=VnEvazBqWVpnaEV6eUtuR3JXVU82QT09
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Sullivan Heights Secondary’s  

Grade 7 Information Evening 

on  

Wednesday, April 14, 2021 

 

6:30 pm – 7:15 pm – Zoom Information Session 

 

See you there! 

 

**Be sure to visit our Sullivan Heights website for continual updates 

and information 

www.sullivanheights.com 

 

 

 

Other Important Dates to Keep in Mind! 

 

 End of August 2021 – Course schedules available on MyEd BC 

http://www.sullivanheights.com/

